Dear CSUSB Community—

| am saddened to share with you the news of the passing of retired CSUSB professor Richard Botting on
Friday, the 21st. Dr. Botting was a longtime member of our faculty (from 1982-2013) and instrumental in
founding our Computer Science department. | know many of you worked with him over the years and
can speak to his excellence as an educator, leader, and colleague. Our deepest sympathies and
condolences go to his wife, Patricia, and his family.

The details of his service are provided below:
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